20254 48158  April 15, 2025

Yokohama

24VEV ML DMREEM
BEANIEXTOREY

Yokohama welcomes Phil-

I nternational

Digest

Ov ot T OE A - H
O MeHRE O « > L W

ot Xl i (OB World Bank's

EAREWE TS0
&&=k

BETIL, #BHOCY EE
FE13 O D EE A RER1TIC
s, 016, SHRA
BRTRRARI—=VJ &
> 42— (TDLC) M EHET D4R
mE/N—r =2y T T0
S5 LCPPIZSMLTLE
¥, COE. HRBITHE
e HEMBRIZBET 55
BEHEIZHE LT, KK
BERMMSEEEER &
EHETERICET 2HDE
BIONWTHEREZITLEL
f=o £, BHREENT
DREFEFFBE LT, R
EEROHHROFERERSE
DRRRAGHRY—EX&E—

AR TRHET SHERMLGR
IEBERFELEL
ATHEIZIX, & EEBAT -
BUa AR fRE O RIRITH
8, BN LDEMRGE
e0aASmML., FXRGE
RICE - BRNABYILITS
NFE LI, BETOHME
A% < DEDIHEBK
DEELICENMNENDZEZE
BMEFLTLET,

“Fundamentals and Inno-
vations in City Finance”

The City of Yokohama has been
recognized by the World Bank
for its leadership in urban de-
velopment and international
cooperation. Since 2016, Yoko-
hama has participated in the
City  Partnership  Program
(CPP), organized by the Tokyo
Development Learning Center
(TDLC). A Director of in Taxa-
tion Department, Yokohama's
Finance Bureau gave a lecture
on the city's policies and initia-
tives regarding fixed property
taxes and city planning tax dur-
ing a training program on city
finance conducted by the
World Bank. In addition the
participants form overseas vis-
ited to a Ward Office to see
efficient ward office operations
that provide various citizen ser-

vices such as resident registra-
tion and municipal taxation in
one location.

Approximately 60 participants,
including government and mu-
nicipal officials from developing
countries, World Bank staffs,
and experts from overseas,
took part in the training, and
the lively discussion provided a
valuable opportunity. We hope
that Yokohama's knowledge
and efforts will be used to im-
prove the financial policies of
many countries.
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ippine delegation, shares
on waste management

As part of a program by the
National Graduate Institute
for Policy Studies (GRIPS) to
bring Philippine government
officials to Japan, a group of
24 officials, including under-
secretaries from Philippine
government ministries, visited
Yokohama to attend a lecture
on waste management in the
city and to tour a private recy-
cling plant in Yokohama.

The delegation exchanged
views with city officials on DX
initiatives in the waste sector
and the promotion of the

“Resource Recycling Promo-
tion Platform,” a public-private
partnership organization to re-
vitalize the resource recycling
industry in Yokohama City,
and visited a private plant for
wood waste and plastic recy-
cling.

The City of Yokohama and the
City of Cebu in the Philippines
signed a “Memorandum of
Understanding on Technical
Cooperation for Sustainable
Urban Development” in 2012,
and have been cooperating in
the Y-PORT project. In particu-
lar, the two cities have been
active in the field of waste
management, and GUUN Co.,
Ltd., which we visited this
time, expanded its waste man-
agement business to the Cebu
metropolitan area under the
city-to-city cooperation.
During the visit, the city's
knowledge and experience in
waste management was well
shared and they will be used
to promote environmental im-
provement in the Philippines
in the future.




